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The curriculum committee met on Dec. 14 and the following two items were discussed by email 
with the whole MPMT faculty: 

• Selepak, who teaches RTV2100 Writing for the Electronic Media, proposed to change 
the course title to Media Writing. This is in line with other recent changes we have made 
(e.g., “Media Internship,” “Media Law and Policy,” etc.). 

• Houston Wells who had been working on developing the RTV course that will replace 
VIC3001 Sight, Sound, and Motion in the MPMT curriculum now has a working draft 
syllabus for this class, called Visual Storytelling. The syllabus was emailed to all faculty. 

 
McNealy moved to change the RTV2100 name to “Media Writing” and request a permanent 
course number for Visual Storytelling. Esterline seconded. 
 
The vote took place using a Google Form on Dec. 15. All 15 MPMT faculty members 
participated, and the motion passed unanimously: 
 

 
 
 


